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The Notice of Application as posted online and distributed hard-copy, misrepresents the scope of this
project.  The illustration of the dock shows an area outlined in red, which most readers would assume to
be the affected area.
 
In actual fact the red-outlined area only extends as far as the length of the current dock.  The proposed
dock actually would extend another 160 feet farther into Little Manzanita Bay.  The impact would be much
greater than shown on the diagram.
 
The city must have been aware of this before the material was prepared.  Is it your intent to provide
incorrect information?
 
I request that the Notice of Application be revised, reprinted and re-posted with a correction showing the
true project scope along with an apology from you for this blatant attempt to deceive.
 
Charles F. Flood
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